
It	is	essential	that		L'Anse	a	l'Orme	stays	intact	and	untouched	by	any	human	
development.	We	cannot	afford	to	loose	any	more	land	on	the	island	of	
Montreal.	
When	you	know	that	the	temperature	in	the	city	is	generally	four	to	five	
degrees	warmer	than	outside	Montreal	due	to	building	density,	it	is	just	
common	sense	to	try	and	lower	building	density	rather	than	increasing	it	and	
certainly	not	destroy	precious	pristine	forest.	We	need	to	work	with	intent,	
knowledge	and	common	sense	to	minimize	the	effect	of	global	warming.	
		Predictions	in	the	Arctic	are	that	arctic	ice	will	disappear	by	2030.	That	
is	13	years	from	now.	
My	serious	concern	is,	once	we	in	all	of	Canada	have	lost	our	air	
conditioner,	the	arctic	ice,	what	are	already	overheated	cities	going	to	be	
like	to	live	in?	Montreal	is	not	and	will	not	be	any	exception.	
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